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Joint Township Hospital and the Winter Olympic Games 

 

The 2014 Winter Olympic Games in Sochi, Russia are almost here and Joint 

Township District Memorial Hospital has something in common with the 2014 Winter 

Games!   

 

The Optima CT660 CT Scanner that is in use at Joint Township District Memorial 

Hospital is the same model of CT scanner that will be used for athletes receiving CT 

exams and is installed at Sochi’s Olympic Village. The selection of this CT scanner 

reflects the confidence in which the Olympic Committee has placed in GE Healthcare 

and the Optima system.   

 

Joint Township Hospital installed the GE Optima660 in August in 2012 and it has 

been imaging our patients daily since.   This unit was chosen by a team of Imaging 

personnel after several months of research looking for the best equipment to meet our 

needs with the greatest value.  The Optima660 produces superior image quality at a 

lower dose to our patients.   

 

Some of the greatest Olympic athletes in the world will be imaged on a CT system 

just like the one installed at Joint Township District Memorial Hospital. We are proud 

to offer this outstanding technology to our community and our patients.   

 

Pictured L to R:  Ann Thobe, ARRT, RT (R), (CT) and  

Angie Lee ARRT, BSRT, RT (R), (CT) with the Hospital Optima unit. 


